
 

 

12th February 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parents Evening this evening from 3.10-6pm. The crèche is available in the ICT suite – it is 

only to be used during your appointment time. Y6 children are to attend the meeting with 

their parents/carers on this occasion. Y1 books will be in the Y2 classroom. Many thanks for 

your support. 

INTERNET SAFETY- you may be aware that it is Internet Safety Week. I have spoken to the 

children about this on Monday. MOST social media sites (Facebook, Instagram ,Tiktok etc) 

are not suitable or age appropriate for Primary Age Children. It is difficult to know what to 

say to the children and how to monitor their usage of these sites. Parent support sites such 

as : https://www.internetmatters.org  and https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe could 

help you to monitor your child and keep them safe online.  

P.E Kits and School Uniform.  

Please can you ensure that your child is in full school uniform and school shoes. Hoodies 

and trainers or boots are not acceptable as school uniform.  

P.E kits should consist of a plain white t-shirt and blue/black shorts and pumps or trainers. 

In the Winter months and cold weather plain blue/black/grey track suit bottoms are 

allowed (not leggings or fashionwear). P.E is an essential part of the curriculum and the 

children must be appropriately clothed to access it safely.                                                                                                      

Many thanks for your co-operation in ensuring that the standards at Saint Aidan’s are 

maintained.    

We break up on Thursday 13th February at 3.10pm (tomorrow) and return on Monday 24th 

February. 

Ash Wednesday Mass is at 11am on 26th February as Lent begins. The School Council will be 

writing to you upon our return to let you know of our fundraising plans for Lent.  

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 

 

Love God, Love One Another 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe

